
 Bungoma Bible Ministries    PO BOX 25489     Colorado Springs    Colorado     80936

 www.bungomabibleministries.org  info@bungomabibleministries.org 

Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

Happy New Year! We had the most joyous time of celebrating the birth of our Lord and 
Savior Jesus Christ in December. It was a time to reflect and remember the Lord as we are 
stepping into the New year and new beginnings for our wonderful boys from Bungoma 
Bible Chrildren’s Home. 

We are excited to update you on Bungoma Bible School Children’s Home, which is currently 
home to 40 boys of whom 9 are in high school, 27 are in elementary school, 2 in college 
and 2 under the age of 5 who are still cared for at home at home.  

Celebrate with us our boys who 
graduated college in 2024! 

December 2024 Graduates  

• Edwin Omondi, has 
been with us since 2005. 
He received his diploma 
in Telecommunication 
Engineering, Kenya 
institute of Mass 
Communication. 

• Brian Namanda, has 
been with us since 2005. 
He received his diploma 
in Procurement, Kabete 
National Polytechnic.
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New Year with New beginnings!
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December 2024 College 
Graduates  

• Evans Oketch, has been 
with us since 2005. He 
received his college 
diploma. 

• Nelson Wafula, has been 
with us since 2005. He 
received his college 
diploma. 

Celebrate with us our boys who 
have been accepted into 
College. 

• Moses Braka has been with 
us since he was 2 years old. 
He was accepted to 
Kaimosi Friends University 
in September 2024, to 
pursue a Bachelor’s 
degree in Education 
Science. 

We have had the privilege to train these amazing men up in the way of the 
Lord. We have been blessed to pay for their college education with your 
financial support!  They now have a hope for their future! It’s a new year, 
and new beginning for each of them!  

Forever Grateful,  

Justus & Margaret Ochuro 
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